Trinity Collaborative

Public Meeting

In September 2012 the Trinity County Board of Supervisors
initiated a countywide collaborative. We next had a visit from
U.S. Secretary of Agriculture Tom Vilsack, followed by a visit of
his USDA team to further explore opportunities to assist Trinity
County.

Following the visit by the USDA team last month, we are now
ready to kick off the collaborative through a facilitated process.
We encourage public participation at this event.

The meeting will be held on March 7"
from 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

At the Civil Defense Hall in Weaverville

On Memorial Drive
Between the Trinity County Office of
Education and the Sheriff’s Office

For more information, please look to the website dedicated to
this process www.trinitycollaborative.net
Question? Alex Cousins
(530) 623 - 6004 acousins@tcrcd.net




